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LJHS Facility Master Plan Update
The Board of Education discussed the Facility Master Plan after being updated on the Junior High Steering Committee 
Meetings.  To date, the Steering Committee has met twice and the Faculty Leadership Team has met once in the past month. 
Included in the Board Materials is the preliminary timeline for meetings and action items.

January 27, 2020

Substitute Teacher Rate Increase
The Board of Education approved an update to Policy 5:220 to increase the pay rate and pay structure for substitute teachers. 
The increase to $110 standard daily rate is expected to assist with attracting quality candidates and making Lisle 202 more 
competitive with other districts in DuPage County.  Other tiers approved are based on the number of days in an assignment.
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2020-2021 School Calendar Approved
The Board of Education approved the 2020-2021 School Calendar.  The calendar reflects a student start date of August 19, 2020 
with the tentative closing of the school year on May 27, 2021. Additionally, please note the following: Institute Days and School 
Improvement/early release days follow a similar schedule and frequency (4 each) as the past few years, the Parent Teacher 
Conference schedule remains unchanged from the past few years, with the later start, Winter Break will begin mid-week 
(December 23) and will also conclude mid-week (January 6). Most importantly to note, this mid-week schedule helps
balance student attendance days with 84 days in the first semester and 92 days in the second semester. This balance is a 
priority for students and staff, especially at the high school, Spring Break falls in the last week of March with the “spring 
holiday” scheduled for April 5th, if no emergency days are used school will conclude on May 27, 2021, use of emergency days 
may extend the calendar to June 4, 2021.

Board Recognizes Student Leaders
The Board of Education is pleased to recognize individuals who embody a commitment to excellence in our schools. The Board
thanks the Fifth Grade Student Council Representatives from Lisle Elementary School, Lisle Junior High School Student 
Council Officers, and their sponsors Mrs. Hicks and Mr. Wiertel for their hard work and leadership.


